Tracz Nowak

From: Corrina Giles

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 8:56 AM

To:

Cc: council; SMT; Tracy Nowak; Kyra Dunlop; Carrie Fairley
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Town Clerk
Attachments: BlueMountainsBudgeSubmissions2024DMurphy.pdf

Good morning,
| acknowledge receipt of your attached comments regarding the March 12 Public Meeting, and confirm | have

forwarded the same to Council for their information and consideration. As your comments were received
after the deadline, they may not be included in the summary of comments received, but will be attached to
the followup staff report regarding this matter.

Kind regards,

Corrina Giles, CMO
Town Clerk
Town of The Blue Mountains, 32 Mill Street, P.O. Box 310, Thornbury, ON NOH 2P0

Tel: 519-599-3131 ext. 232 | Fax: 519-599-7723
Email: cgiles@thebluemountains.ca | Website: www.thebluemountains.ca

From: Web Committee <webcommittee@thebluemountains.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2024 1:17 PM

To: Town Clerk <townclerk@thebluemountains.ca>
Subject: Webform submission from: Town Clerk
Submitted on Sun, 03/10/2024 - 13:16

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Name:
Daniel Murphy

Email:

Phone:

How can we help you?
Dear Town of Blue Mountains, please find attached my submissions to be submitted to council for the March 12th, 2024

Budge Meeting. | may not be able to attend in person, however | would ask that all council and the Mayor be given the
attached copy of my Submissions and it be read into the record, if | am not able to attend in person. Thanks so much












Tracx Nowak

From: Corrina Giles

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 10:23 PM

To: Randall Bier

Cc: council; SMT; Tracy Nowak; Kyra Dunlop; Carrie Fairley
Subject: RE: Resident Parking Pass

Hello Mr. Bier,

| acknowledge receipt of your email below regarding the Town’s parking pass program. By way of copy, | have
provided the same to Council for their information and consideration. As your comments were received after
the deadline regarding the March 12 Public Meeting Re: 2024 Budget, your comments will be not be included
in the summary of comments received, but will be attached to a followup staff report regarding this matter.

Kind regards,

Corrina Giles, CMO
Town Clerk
Town of The Blue Mountains, 32 Mill Street, P.O. Box 310, Thornbury, ON NOH 2P0

Tel: 519-599-3131 ext. 232 | Fax: 519-599-7723
Email: cgiles@thebluemountains.ca | Website: www.thebluemountains.ca

From: Randall Bier_

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 5:34 PM
To: Town Clerk <townclerk@thebluemountains.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Resident Parking Pass

Hi, | recently applied for parking passes and an exception which was initially forwarded to the By-law office. They
suggested | reach out to you. Below is my request and the response from the By-law office. | appreciate your
consideration of an exception for our situation.

Randall

Begin forwarded message:

From: Corey Ellis <cellis@thebluemountains.ca>
Date: March 8, 2024 at 4:12:28 PM EST

1o |

Subject: Resident Parking Pass

How can we help you?
Hello, | recently sent in parking pass information on behalf of my father, Glenn Bier, who lives at-
on Clarksburg. My father is 92 years old, lives alone and no longer drives. He still owns
a vehicle which is registered to him in Clarksburg and that vehicle has been accepted into the parking
pass program. However, my family drives this vehicle. We live in Caledon and on weekends someone
from my family drives up to see and spend time with my father. | submitted license plates for two of the
vehicles | own as we often drive one of these vehicles to spend time with my father and drive him
around, rather than the vehicle he owns. Unfortunately these vehicles have not been accepted into the

1



program. | hope with this explanation, you might consider an exception for our situation and accept
these vehicles into the program.

Thanks, Randall

Response:

Hi Randall,

Thanks for your email.

I understand and appreciate the situation. However, you would be required to reach out to the town
clerk to have this ‘rule’ or ‘requirement’ changed or the exception accepted. Unfortunately, we as a
department must abide by the requirements imposed by council. If you reach out to the clerk’s

department, they would bring the inquiry/request to council.
townclerk@thebluemountains.ca

Thank you,

Corey Ellis

By-law Services Administrative Assistant

Town of The Blue Mountains, 32 Mill Street, P.O. Box 310, Thornbury, ON NOH 2P0
Tel: 519-599-3131 ext. 249 | Fax: 519-599-7723 | Toll Free: 888-258-6867

Email: cellis@thebluemountains.ca | Website: www.thebluemountains.ca

As part of providing accessible customer service, please let me know if you have any
accommodation needs or require communication supports or alternate formats.




Tracx Nowak

From: Corrina Giles

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 12:57 PM

To: Stu Frith

Cc: Dan Simpson; council; SMT; Tracy Nowak; Kyra Dunlop; Carrie Fairley

Subject: RE: Letter for Council | Wastewater Servicing of Tyrolean Lane

Attachments: Dan Simpson Letter _ Re_ Wastewater Servicing of Tyrolean Lane _ March 11th, 2024.pdf

Good afternoon Stu,

| acknowledge receipt of your comments in response to today’s public meeting regarding the 2024 draft
budget. By way of copy, | have forwarded your comments to Council for their information and

consideration. As your comments were received after the deadline, your comments will not be included in
the summary of comments read at today’s meeting, but will be attached to the followup staff report regarding

this matter.

Kind regards,

Corrina Giles, CMO
Town Clerk
Town of The Blue Mountains, 32 Mill Street, P.O. Box 310, Thornbury, ON NOH 2P0

Tel: 519-599-3131 ext. 232 | Fax: 519-599-7723
Email: cgiles@thebluemountains.ca | Website: www.thebluemountains.ca

From: stu Fritn

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 9:21 AM
To: Corrina Giles <cgiles@thebluemountains.ca>

Cc: Dan Simpson _; Shawn Everitt <severitt@thebluemountains.ca>

Subject: Letter for Council | Wastewater Servicing of Tyrolean Lane

Good morning Corrina,
How are you doing ?

Attached you will find a letter for Council from a valued client of mine. Thanks in advance for passing over to Council for
consideration.

Have a great week ahead.

Sincerely,

M) vacasa
Stu Frith | Business Development Manager | Blue Mountain, ON

www.vacasa.com

Click to Download the Yacasa Homeowner App




March 11th 2024
By email to; cgiles@thebluemountains.ca
Mayor Matrosovs and Members of Council c/o Corrina Giles

Town of the Blue Mountains

PO Box 310 32 Mill Street.
Thornbury, Ontario NOH 2PO

RE: Wastewater Servicing of Tyrolean Lane

| am the registered owner of both .Tyrolean Lane and -Tyrolean Lane each of
which contains a 50+ year old six bedroom chalet. . The property is currently being
serviced with municipal water and the original septic system and both dwellings are

currently Municipally licensed as STA's.

| was extremely disappointed by the announcement early in 2023 that the construction
of Phase 2 of the Tyrolean Watermain Replacement and Wastewater Servicing project

had been postponed indefiniteiy.






As a long time property owner | am respectively requesting the reinitiation and
completion of Phase 2 of the Tyrolean Watermain Replacement and Wastewater

Servicing project.

Thanks for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Dan Simpson





